
March 2, 1965

Dear Friend of the Library:

As your new president, I wish to thank you for your good wishes
ind offers to assist us during this year.

We want you to meet our new librarian, Mrs. Carlotta Hoy. She
brings to us a fine professional background end great enthusiasm
boi Hermosa Beach and our library. We are very hapny to have her.

Our 1965 membership drive will be March & through 13.
you will renew your membership.

We hope

neighbor to visit our very fine library.
Be sure to invite a friend or

Io assist you in ob-
tining a current membership, contact one of our members who will
be on duty at the library during the Membership Week. If  you
desire, phone anyone of our board for membershin deteils. Yearly
dues $1.00 for adults, 25% for chilaren.

Our new board and appointees are -

Recording Secretary Betty Evans FR 95932
Corresponding Secretary Mary Tyson FR 66175
Treasurer Wil la Rogers FR 29475
Librar ian Car lot ta Hoy FR 48973
City Council Representative Pat Gazin FR 42125
Past President Charlotte Malone FR 23625
Art Chairman Ruth Treadgold FR 29428
H o s p i t a l i t y Kay Pontius FR 23830
Publ ic i ty Pat Comer FR 65216
His tor ian Dorothy Olney FR 22674
Membership Chairman Carol Funk FR 61322
Cal i forn ia  Col lect ion Beverly Corben FR 23905

Chairman

Our pro jec t  th is  year  wi l l  be to  co l lec t  o ld  or  new books on
I f  you have such a

Cali fornia Collection Chairman,a  C a l i f o r i a  b o o k  b u t  a n  e x t r a  d o l l a r ,  i t  t o o  w i l l  t a p  tI f  you  don ' t  have

col lect ion grow. As a star ter ,  my husband,  John,  and i  are
donat ing "Aer ia l  Cal i fornia"  by Kenneth M. Johnson to the l i -
brary? Remember, all donated books remain the property of the
Hermosa Beach Library and are  no t  par t  o f  the  County  L ib rary
circulat ing system.

I n e r e  a r e  m a n y n e w  b o o k s  i n  t h e  l i b r a r y ;  V o l u m e  I I  o f  " H u r r y

S e a -
N o n - f i c t i o n  b o o k s  o f  i n t e r e s t  a r e  " T h e

S h i r p a s  o f  N e p a l "

young  adu l t s  and  Bea t r i x  Po t te r ' s  "G inge r  and  P i ck les " .

Anyone w ish ing  to  he lp  dur ing  our  membersh ip  d r ive ,  p lease ca l l
Carol Funk, FR 61322.

L o r r a i n e  H a l e s
P r e s i d e n t
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